
 
    

 

 

RALEIGH PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Nurturing Children in an Innovative and Creative Environment 

Find us at 12 North Street, Raleigh  2454  T 6655 4228  F 6655 4548 
Email  raleigh-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Web  www.raleigh-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Term 3, Week 9          18th September, 2018 

20 Sep KiK, must be paid for by Tuesday 18th  
26 Sep End of Term Assembly, 9.30am 
27 Sep Sporting Schools, Cricket 
28 Sep End of Term 3 
15 Oct Students and staff return, Term 4 
24-26 Oct Cascade Excursion, Yrs 4-6 

Mrs Meenahan on the mend 
Mrs Meenahan is recovering well and will return to 
school later this week. Thank you to Miss Eichmann and 
Miss George for the work they have done over the last 
couple of weeks to keep our school running smoothly. 
We are all looking forward to seeing Mrs Meenahan back 
at Raleigh! 
 

Home Reading 
Home Reading is the homework we promote at Raleigh 
Public School and it is great to see a number of students 
reaching goals in their reading. The books children take 
home are for them to read to an adult to practice the 
skills they are learning at school. It is a great partnership 
that we value with parents to promote these good 
reading habits. 
 

100 Nights Reading 
Congratulations to Isla-Rose, Eliza and Timothy. 
 

150 Nights Reading 
Congratulations to Leroy and Heath. 
 

 
 

End of Term Assembly 
Next Wednesday 26 September, you are invited to our 
End of Term Assembly at 9.30am.  We look forward to 
our students being recognised for their efforts during the 
term and showcasing their musical talent.  Hope to see 
you there. 

Dear Parents and Community Members, 
 
Last Friday Skeet, Joey, Arden and Chloe travelled to 
Lismore for the North Coast Athletics and ran in the 
relay. Unfortunately Kieren became unwell and was not 
able to attend. The students however, all ran well and a 
big thank you to Karen for driving the team and 
supporting our students. 
 

 

“Raleigh Public School is a welcoming and friendly school with strong and valued community links.” 
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Package Free Lunch Winner 
Congratulations to Tyson who is this week’s package free 
winner. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Coffs Harbour Futsal  
Coffs Harbour Futsal (Indoor Soccer) Club, based at 32 
Industrial Drive, Coffs Harbour, is presently signing on 
for the summer season. Programs or competitions for all 
ages from 3 years upwards to open men and women are 
available. To sign up or enquire regarding joining, go to 
www.coffsharbourfutsal.com, email 
coffs@australianfutsal.com  or ring on  0448157049 
 

Kids in the Kitchen 
Our last Kids in the Kitchen for the term is this Thursday. 
We are looking forward to enjoying another tasty lunch 
and recess. 
 

S.T.A.R.T 
This week for our START program we played with our 

parachute. The students worked together to play some 

games and enjoy our beautiful space. 

 

 
 

Library 
Library day tomorrow.  Don’t forget to return your 
books and borrow some great new ones. 
 

Student Banking 
Student Banking is on Wednesdays.  Banking regularly 
helps students to appreciate saving on a regular basis 
and watching their money grow.  There are also great 
incentives for every ten deposits that they make and a 
family holiday draw to enter each year. 
 
  Creative and Critical Thinking 
Our CCT Disposition is ‘Reflective’. 
I think about my thinking. I think about my learning 
when we write and set goals in Big Write. 
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BELLINGEN SHIRE TAXIS, Bellingen, Dorrigo & Urunga  
JOB VACANCIES CURRENTLY AVAILABLE  
Bellingen Shire Taxis, due to our expansion of our 
Transport Services, within our region, have several 
positions for the 2018 / 2019 School Years.   
Assisted School Transport Drivers (ASTP) and Assisted 
Transport Support Officers (ATSO) ARE PAID 
POSITIONS  
Students with a disability who are unable to travel to 
and from school without assistance rely on our 
dedicated team to support and drive eligible students in 
our various vehicles to schools throughout the region. 
If you have 2 hrs in the morning and afternoon during 
all School terms to either Drive or to be a Support 
Officer for our students, have already (or prepared to 
obtain) a Valid Working with Children Check, National 
Criminal Check and are Medically Fit and Reliable, we 
would like to hear from you  
POSITIONS AVAILABLE ( Permanent  or Casual Pool  of 
Workers ) 
Assisted Travel Support Officers (ATSO) (Paid hourly rate)     
Assisted School Transport Driver (ASTD) (Paid hourly rate)  
Taxi Driver’s Full Shifts or Fill in Shifts (Commission based) 

For more information please email 
susan.mcleod@bigpond.com    
View the website   www.education.nsw.gov.au/public-
schools/astp 
Or phone Greg 0427 341 679 for more details  
YOUR LOCAL PROFESSIONAL TRANSPORT 
PROVIDERS…Taxi / Maxi and Bus Charters  
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